MEMORANDUM

17-0729

MANITOWOC POLICE DEPARTMENT 910 JAY STREET MANITOWOC, WI 54220 PHONE (920) 686-6576

TO:

MAYOR JUSTINI NICKELS

FROM:

Sgt. Bruce Jacobs

DATE:

August 2nd, 2017

RE:

APPOINTMENT TO CRIME PREVENTION COMMITTEE

CC:

Debra Neuser

Mayor Nickels;

We are asking that you make the following appointment to the Crime Prevention Committee. Annie Short who was on the Committee, but moved away from the area. She has moved back and would like to take spot of Katie Willsman. When Annie left, Katie took her job at the Healthiest Manitowoc County and took her spot on the CPC. Katie is now taking a different job with the Two Rivers Public Schools and is resigning from the committee.

The application and resignation is attached.

Thank you for your continued support of our Crime Prevention Program. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank You,

Sgt. Bruce Jacobs

Sgt. Jacob

Crime Prevention Sgt.

Manitowoc Police Department

MANITOWOC CRIME PREVENTION COMMITTEE

APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP

FULL					
NAME:	<u>Annie</u>	ga (Article)	<u>M</u>	Short	
	First		MI	Last	
Date of Bir	th: <u>05/15/73</u>	Age: <u>44</u>	E-Mail Address an	nies@newahec.org	
Address: _	5723 Old Count	y Road O, Mani	itowoc, WI 54220		
Phone: <u>(92</u>	0) 242-9881	Work	Phone: (920) 652-02	238	
Sex: <u>F</u>	Race:	_Caucasian	Occupation	: Drug Prevention Grant !	Manager_
Do you live	e, work, or attend	school in the C	ity of Manitowoc? I	work in the city of Manit	owoc
Event man	7 -	c planning, com		t be beneficial to the CP (advocacy. For the last 10 y	
Will you al	low us to conduc	t a background	check into your crim	inal history? yes	
Please list	your criminal his	tory <u>I have had r</u>	no arrests or warrant	<u>s</u>	
contact you	with their ideas	and concerns ab	oout crime in our Ma	l in the newspapers so tha nitowoc Community? ye	
Will you be	e available to atte	nd regularly sch	eduled evening mee	tings? <u>yes</u>	
Return app	lication to:				
Manitowoo 910 Jay Str Manitowoo	vention Officer Police Dept.				

Bruce-

This email is to let the Crime Prevention Committee know that as of April 10, 2017 I will be resigning. Due to the demands of my job and other time commitments I am unable to attend meetings regularly or commit the time the committee deserves. I appreciate the opportunity to have been a part of the committee and look forward to future ways we can collaborate.

Thanks,

Katie Wilsmann